
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

 

             

  

              

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                              February  2015                                                     

What a wonderful start to the year we have enjoyed with so many interesting events to participate in – aren’t we 
lucky! 
                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 

 

   Rugby Sevens 
We have been super busy with Rugby fans in 
store choosing costumes for this big weekend 
event. Many super heros, religious robes, 
characters –Mario and Luigi, Disney 
characters and even the great Nemo -like 
Clownfish costumes are all making the 
journey north.  Ask our helpful staff for ideas 
for your group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our top pick is the PUKEKO –order it today! 

 
         GARAGE SALE  
       March 1st  10 – 2 pm 
We are buzzing around in the shop this month 
ahead of our 2nd ever Monster Garage Sale at 
Petticoat Lane - to be held at 16 Harewood 

Road, Papanui.  

Vintage clothing, ex-hire 
costumes, sewing patterns 
and notions, stacks of fabrics, retro gear 
….Trade enquiries are welcome ahead of sale 
day. Call Gabrielle on 021 343 863 to arrange 
your time slot. Tell your friends, book the date 
and get yourself some bargains. 

 

    

Imported Costume Accessories  

Petticoat Lane costume store holds Christchurch’s largest selection of 

costume accessories – yes, right here in the shop! Don’t waste your 

precious time scrolling around online when you can pop in and browse 

from the vast selection. No suprises when you get to see and try on the 

products in person. Many of our pieces are imported & only found at P.L. 

 

  

                                     Wild Foods Festival Heads Up 
With so many fun events on the calender you can be forgiven for forgetting the upcoming Wild Foods 

Festival in Hokitika. Come into Petticoat Lane soon and the team will get you sorted in costumes for your 

event –with both options of hiring or purchasing costumes you will be sure to find the perfect dress up. 

Don’t forget to prebook your event tickets also…. http://www.wildfoods.co.nz/ 
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